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Senators 

Assefa, Tibebe_____________________________ 

Alhuani, Abdallah___________________________ 

Amusan, Ibukun____________________________ 

Andries, Ken ____________________________ 

Capriles, Nancy ____________________________ 

Glass, Cindy_______________________________ 

Graham, William___________________________ 

Griffin, Robert ____________________________               

Griffis, Bruce ____________________________ 

Gyawali, Buddhi____________________________ 

Kumar, Ashok______________________________ 

Landy, Tucker ____________________________              

Liu, Zhanping ____________________________             

Moffett, Joe_______________________________ 

Ray, Andrew___ ___________________________           

Ross, Scott ____________________________ 

Rye, Reba ____________________________ 

Sharma, Rita ____________________________           

Sipes, Kim ____________________________         

Smith, Peter ____________________________ 

Liu, Zhanping

 

____________________________        



The thirteenth regularly scheduled meeting of the AY 2015-16 Faculty Senate was called to order at 3:18 
pm on Monday, April 18, 2016, Hathaway Hall Room 412. The agenda was approved and Faculty Senate 
minutes of April 4, 2015 were approved with one friendly amendment. 
 
Academic Policy Committee Report: 
 
FSAPC# 15-16-??, (Where personnel and resources permit, programs at the university should seek the 

highest level of accreditation if national standards in the discipline consider accreditation appropriate), 

passed unanimously after brief discussion. 

APC is still working on details of an Administrative Withdrawal policy of students.  Senators provide 



 
Budget and Academic Support Committee Report: 

Chair Ross reported that the BASC did not have a quorum for the last committee meeting.   

Other Business:  

A lengthy discussion ensued regarding the release by President Smith of votes received in the faculty-

wide election for the Distinguished Professor candidates.  Dr. Brown-Wright had requested those votes 

not be released until the final decision is determined by the President and Board of Regents. A Senator 

said that he thought President Smith should have honored that request and President Smith responded 

that he sent all certified votes out at once and apologized for inadvertently including the Distinguished 

Professor vote. There is no written policy specifically prohibiting the release of faculty votes and a 

Senator said it was an issue of transparency and inquired if there was any reason not to let faculty know 

of their vote.  The initiating Senator said it was a matter of importance to work with the administration 

and to honor such requests.   

A Senator said of more concern was that the names of the candidates were not disseminated to faculty 

along with their curriculum vitas beforehand.  The names and attached vitas were not available for 

review until such time as a faculty member logged in to vote, with a 15 minute time-limit for the site. 

A quorum was lost and the meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm.  

 

Minutes Submitted by:  Reba Rye, Faculty Senate Secretary 

 

 
 


